[Date]

Oregon State Legislature
900 Court St NE

Salem, OR 97301

Dear Members of the Oregon Legidature,

| am writing to express my firm opposition to the proposed bill referenced above. While the language of the
bill may appear neutral or well-intentioned on the surface, it raises serious concerns that cannot and should not
be ignored - chief among them, its potential to serve as a backdoor for further tightening gun control measures

in Oregon.

Many Oregonians, myself included, take our constitutional rights seriously. The Second Amendment is not a
suggestion - it is a guaranteed protection. When legidlation is written vaguely or contains room for overly
broad interpretation, it opens the door to unintended (or in some cases, very much intended) consequences.

We've seen it happen before, and we have every reason to be cautious now.

| urge you to consider the broader implications this bill could have - not just in terms of policy, but in terms of
public trust. If the goal is transparency, safety, or accountability, then let's have that conversation directly, in
the open. Do not use veiled language or complex legalese to quietly chip away at the rights of law-abiding

citizens.

Please vote no on this bill. Oregonians deserve clarity, honesty, and legislation that respects our freedoms.



